
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 19th April 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Nursery Team would like to welcome all of our families back for the summer term. We hope 

that you all had a lovely Easter break. We would also like to welcome the new children that 

started in the Nursery on Monday.  

 

This week, the children have been settling back into the Nursery and learning to share and play 

sensibly with their friends. We have been talking about what we did in the Easter holidays and 

learning to use longer sentences.  

 

We have also been assessing your children to see if they have achieved their February targets. 

New targets will be shared with parents/carers next week in parent meetings. 

 

 
Parent Meetings 

You should have all signed up for a meeting with your child’s key worker. These meetings will 

take place next week in the PPA Room in the main school building. Please enter the school 

from the main school gate and wait in the office foyer. Your child’s key worker will come and 

collect you from the foyer at your allotted meeting time. This meeting will only be for 10 minutes. 

Please be on time. 

 

Monday 22nd April – Miss Lush    

 

Monday 22nd April PM & Wednesday 24th April PM – Ms. Millard 

 

Tuesday 23rd April & Thursday 25th April PM – Mrs Vasu 

 

Friday 26th April – AM - Mrs Tahir / PM - Mrs Shah 

 

 

 

This term, our theme in the Nursery is ‘Growing.’ We will be 

learning about farm animals. 

 

Next week, we will be reading the story of ‘The Three Little 

Pigs.’ If you have this book at home, read it to your child 

and encourage them to join in with some of the repeated 

language. Here is a link to the story on YouTube: The Three 

Little Pigs - Animated Fairy Tales for Children - YouTube 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QLR2pLUsl-Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QLR2pLUsl-Y
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Home Learning: 22nd - 26th April 2024 

 

Next week we will be learning: 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development:  

• To understand how to make friends when feeling lonely. 

Communication & Language: 

• To listen to stories with increasing attention and recall. 

• We will be reading the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs.’ 

Literacy: 

• To join in with the repeated refrains and key phrases in the story 

of ‘The Three Little Pigs’, for example, “Little pig, little pig let me 

come in.” 

• We will continue to learn the letter and sound ‘f’, for example, 

fish, frog, farm. 

Mathematics: 

• We will be counting sets of objects and saying a number name 

for each of them. E.g. 1, 2, 3, 4, 5. 

Expressive Arts & Design: 

• We will be making crafts linked to the learning of the letter name 

and sound ‘f’. 

 

Reminder: 

The children change books on Mondays.  They need to bring in their 

book bag every Monday. 

 

Please make sure that your child is with you at all times when on the 

school grounds, before and after school. 

 

Reception Place Offers 

You should have received an email offering a Reception place for your 

child in September. Please make sure that you accept this offer by 

30/4/24. 

 

 

 

 


